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THE MONTH AHEAD 

This month we are reviewing all of our music 
skills! 

 

VOCABULARY 

Students will review musical terms and 
symbols that we have learned throughout 
the school year.  

 

 

 

 

Summer Music 

Continue learning and practicing music 

skills in the summertime with these 

family friendly ideas: 

 Create musical instruments out of 

recycled materials such as water 

bottles or coffee cans. Use sticks 

from the yard as drum sticks! 

 Attend a concert or musical 

performance at the many 

festivals and fairs across the 

county. For a list, visit Mrs. 

Braley’s music website.  

 Take a class at Lincoln Land 

Community College’s “College for 

Kids” program.  

 Practice rhythm and vocal skills 

by singing along to the radio.  

 See Mrs. Braley’s tips for 

practicing on the music website.  
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